
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  
 
In Literacy, we will be focusing on poems and the various techniques used by 
poets. We will be identifying metaphors and personification, before performing a 
performance poem as a class. 
 
In Numeracy , we are learning to solve algebraic equations, finding the values of 
missing numbers and solving word problems based on algebra. 
 
In Science, we will continue looking at the relationships between plants and 
animals. We will be focusing on developing food chains into food webs and 
identifying the different types of consumers in the animal kingdom. 
 
Our IPC we will be looking at how different structures are designed and built. We 
will be focusing on Motte and Bailey castles and researching skyscrapers from 
around the world and analysing how they are constructed. We will also be using 
our map skills to identify capital cities from across the globe and will be discussing 
why their location is important to their success. 
 
In ICT, we will be learning how to create a PowerPoint with hyperlinks, to help us 
create an online quiz. 
 
In PSHE, we will be learning about helping others in various ways, and the value of 
money. 
 
For Spell ings , students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 
tested on the list the following week. Students will have 11 words to learn during 
the course of the week. 
 
Notice & Reminders: 

• Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 
• Please remember to like our Facebook page Year 6 for updates from the 

Year group.  
•  

 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully 
Year 6 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 6         

(01 – 08 October 2017) 


